SRPRS.18.040
Appendix 1

Date: November 30, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: 22 Elm Grove Ave.
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing this letter to obtain the City of Richmond Hill’s contribution amount towards the
cost of storm sewer works proposed along the east side of my property required to connect the
upstream drainage area to the required storm sewer extension along the frontage of the
property.

It will cost approximately $100,000.00 to finish the project completely. | understand staff will
be recommending approval of a Town budget of $100,000.00 for this Town contribution. | also
understand that the exact amount will be based on construction costs provided by my
contractor and the contribution shall not exceed the budget amount.

| believe this project will help to end the hassle for City of Richmond Hill as well, that has been
going on for many years.

Thank you for your soonest attention to this matter. | hope to receive your positive decision that
will allow me to finish my project on the property timely and accordingly.

Sincerely,

Sezeyi Simsek

Property Owner
Of 22 Elm Grove Ave.



